
 
 
 
 

Experience of Online Negative Comments for Adults with a 
Learning Disability Study 

 
Are you an adult with a learning disability? 

 
Have you ever been online? or 

Do you go online now?  
 

 
 
 

 
 

If the answer is Yes, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

You might want to take part in a 
research study where we want to 
find out about people’s negative 

online experiences. 
 

If you want more information about this study. 
 

Please contact from the University of Wolverhampton:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Fiona Clements                or            Dr Darren Chadwick 
 
 

Email: f.a.clements@wlv.ac.uk             Email: d.chadwick@wlv.ac.uk 


